
P.O. Box 245 Brownsboro, Texas 75756 

8179 FM 279 Edom, Texas 75754  

(903) 852-5055 office (903) 852-5058 fax

Edom WSC Board of Directors and staff welcome you to our membership.
To help you get familiar with Edom WSC and how business is conducted, we have provided a quick briefing on 
a few important topics. For more detailed information or questions we urge you to visit our website - 
www.edomwsc.com or contact the office at (903)852-5055.

Monthly Board Meetings 

The Edom WSC Board of Directors holds regular business meetings on the 2nd Monday of each month at the 
Edom WSC office, 8179 FM 279 Edom, Texas (downtown Edom) at 5:00 p.m.** Meeting agendas are posted at 
the office location and on our website - www.edomwsc.com. 

**Meeting date, time, and location are subject to change. Members wanting to attend meetings are encouraged to review the posted 
agenda prior to the meeting for scheduled date, time and location. 

Edom WSC Billing process 

Edom WSC bills are mailed to customers on the last business day of each month and should arrive in the mail 

around the first week of the following month. If you have not received your bill by the 6th of the following 

month, please contact the office at edomwater@embarqmail.com or by phone (903) 852-5055, to request your 

balance or a reprinted statement. 

Bills are always due on the 15th of each month. ***If the 15th falls on the weekend or a holiday you will have 
until the following business day to pay your bill without penalty. If the bill is paid after the due date you will be 
charged a late fee. ($10.00 or 10% of the bill whichever is higher)

Volunteer Fire Department contribution 

Your monthly bill includes a $4.00 voluntary contribution to the Edom Volunteer Fire Department. This 

contribution is tax deductible. If you do not wish to support the fire department in this manner, you can 

deducted the contribution from your total billed amount or, to have it permanently removed, you can 

contact EWSC office and request it. 

Website Alert System 

We encourage all customers to visit our website, www.edomwsc.com, and sign up to our ALERTS system. 

Signing up will keep you informed via email or text message when situations occur within the water system. 

If there is any way in which we can be of service, please let us know. Again, welcome to our membership. 
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